
 

 

 

 

 

 

23 October 2020 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Dear Parents, 

As you are aware Miss Tyler is pregnant and was due to commence her maternity leave in January 2021. 
Unfortunately due to the current national picture of coronavirus, and as Miss Tyler has entered her third 
trimester, we need to accelerate our timeline for teacher replacement. 
 

Ms Grainger, who was appointed in September to teach Emerald Class during Miss Tyler’s absence, will be 
covering in class from Monday 2nd November for the rest of the school year. Ms Grainger has been in class 
with Miss Tyler this week to support the transition for the children. 
 
Miss Tyler is planning to keep in close contact with Ms Grainger via video link, so that there is 
communication between both teachers during the transition period. She also plans to continue to host the 
forthcoming Parents’ evenings with Ms Grainger. 
 
All the very best, 

 

Mrs Deb Williams 
Alexander Hosea Primary School 
Honeybourne Way 
Wickwar 
South Glos 
GL11 8PF 
01454 294239 
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